
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/2/2018 1:28:23 AM

First name: Anne

Last name: Gore

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I support wilderness values in PWS

 

I am writing in support of keeping the Nellie Juan - College Fiord Wilderness Study Area intact with Alternative D

and the inclusion of EVOS purchased lands in Dangerous Passage and Knight Island.  

 

 

Wilderness values are critical to protect anywhere and everywhere we can on this planet and especially in a still

relatively pristine place such as Prince William Sound.  

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Anne E. Gore

Anchorage, AK

 

 


